Meeting Notes 2/25/2014
Juniata College

Wellness Committee

February 25, 2014; 11:00 am

Basement of 1923 Moore Street
Committee Members Present:

Joel Pheasant
Mike Henney
Betty McKim  

Cady Kyle
Andrea Smith
Penny Hooper Conway
The meeting was called to order and the committee was presented with the following agenda:

1. Discuss Old Business 
a. Wellness Credit Reimbursement:  Cady told the committee that we are still waiting to receive the remainder of the wellness credit reimbursement from Health America.   The request was forwarded to Aetna and we have been told that we should receive the funds within 4 to 6 weeks.  The money will be used for upcoming lunch and learns.  Cady also told the committee that we have $10,000 from health America that we need to spend before June and to start thinking of ideas on what to do with that money.
b. Biometric Screening Aggregate Results—Cady distributed the results to committee members who were present.   Cady indicated that the results are not a true indication of the Wellness of the campus community since the turnout for the screenings was so low.   She will distribute copies to the absent committee members and also post on the Wellness Website. Cady suggested to the committee that we may want to think about doing another biometric screening.   Betty recommended a more extensive test be done with blood work etc.   A decision was not made. 
c. Massages and Yoga on campus:   Andrea reported that Mary Garvey told her via e-mail that there have been no massages scheduled within the past few weeks.  Andrea will put an announcement in reminding employees and students that they are available.   Andrea also reported that Jen Streb has had great turnout for her Thursday Yoga class with about 17 regulars attending.   She doesn’t have any information on how the class for Jen Champion on Mondays is doing.
d. Lunch and Learns:   Plow share will be doing a lunch and learn in March.   We were unable to find space for a lunch and learn in February and talked about the possibility of doing two lunch and learns in March if we could get space and find someone willing.   Cady suggested Karen Koontz from the area agency on aging.  The committee also discussed doing a lunch and learn on Wellness in general with a kick off.    The possibility of a water challenge again was discussed.  The committee also talked about doing a walking challenge.   No definite decision was made.
2. New Business

a. Upcoming events:  
The next Wellness Committee meeting will be March 25, 2014.
PAGE  
2

